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The committee is no longer working with conference calls each month.  Information is being 
sent to the committee chair with the finished work of states involved with multiple area 
designations. 
 
One of the members has been responsible for finalizing areas in a color and key coded format.  
This type of format will make the file we hope to finalize in the future, very easy for those who 
are going to utilize the maps in their completed form. 
 
We hope to have some samples completed for the BOT committee report for Louisville. 
 
David M. – Committee Chair 
Area 12 


